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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Village of Cape Vincent Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, 
December 17, at 7 p.m. at the Village Office at 127 E. Joseph Street, Cape Vincent, to 
consider the Site Plan Review application submitted by the Town of Cape Vincent. The 
Town is seeking approval to convert existing waterfront properties into a public 
waterfront park and marina. The Club Street Waterfront Redevelopment properties are 
located at 361-379 Club Street, Tax Map #s 39.81-1-64.1, 64.2, 65.1, and part of 65.2.   
 
Persons wishing to appear at such hearing may do so in person, by agent, or written 
correspondence prior to December 17, 2024, to the Cape Vincent Planning Board, P.O. 
Box 337, Cape Vincent, NY, 13618.   
 
Jeffrey Herpel 
Chair, Village Planning Board 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


